
From: Richard Hesse <dickatlaw@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, December 3, 2021 8:26 AM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: DE-20-092 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Please issue an explanation for the above referenced order.  The public information released is 
confounding.  More explanation explain why you seem to reject inclusion of long term benefits 
unless they are measured by some mystical theory.  
We build roads and invest in preventive maintenance because we expect future returns will 
justify current costs.  Your declaration that there are insufficient future benefits is unexplained. 
 
Richard A. Hesse 
Hopkinton NH 
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